Mr. Keith Famie 25 January 2010
Visonalist Entertainment Productions

28345 Beck Road

Wixom, Michigan 48393

Dear Keith,

The Oakland County Veterans Group would be honored to support your
current project relating to the Vietnam War and the experiences of the
soldiers of that era. We were proud to have supported your film,
"Detroit: Our Greatest Generation”, and know that this current project
will do honor to all of the men and women who fought in this nation’s
most unpopular war. I know that this endeavor will help in the healing
process of many of our Viet Nam Veterans. Thank you for all you do for
all our veterans.

Please do not hesitate to call if we can be of any assistance, in any way.

Respectfully,

o/

John (Skip) Bushart, CMS, USAFR, Ret
President, Oakland County Veterans Group

711 Reynolds Drive ¢ Waterford, Michigan 48328 e (248) 245-7653 e skipbushart@hotmail.com



